From: On Behalf Of Todd marsee Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 12:18 PM

**To:** Kowalski, Matthew; Rampson, Wendy; Eaton, Jack; Krapohl, Graydon **Subject:** 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Rd. Condo Development Road thru Lambeth

Dear Matt, Wendy, Jack and Graydon,

This letter in response to the road that is proposed from the future condos to Lambeth road.

I do not support this road, as it would create additional traffic through our neighborhood. This would invite those trying to find a short cut through to Scio Church Rd., and most likely speeders.

We already have speeding traffic on Chaucer and 7th, which is a safety concern to our two school aged children.

I would welcome a bike / pedestrian path in lieu of a road.

Please pass along my family's concern.

Thank you for your time,

Todd Marsee 678 Wembley Ct. Ann Arbor, MI 48103